
Seaton Sluice First School 
Granville Avenue 

Seaton Sluice 
Whitley Bay 

Tyne and Wear 
NE26 4BX 

Tel: 0191 2371839 
Email:admin@seatonsluicefirst.co.uk      

  

Headteacher Mrs Amanda Bennett 
  

 

 

Tuesday 12
th

 June 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to confirm the arrangements for the various sports days that are scheduled to 

take place within the next couple of weeks.  

 

The dates and times are as follows: 

 

NURSERY: Monday 25
th

 June at 10:30am-11:15am. Children to come into Nursery in P.E 

kit and may leave with parent/carer after the event.  

 

RECEPTION: Monday 25
th

 June at 2:00pm-2:45pm. Children will change into P.E kit 

after lunch and may leave with parent/carer after the event.  

 

YEARS 1 and 2: Tuesday 26
th

 June at 2:00pm-2:45pm. Children will change into P.E kit  

after lunch and may leave with parent/carer after the event. 

 

YEARS 3 and 4: Wednesday 27
th

 June at 2:00-2:45pm. Children will change into P.E kits 

after lunch and may leave with parent/carer after the event. 

 

Please ensure that your child brings in P.E kit for sports day. Hair must be tied back and 

jewellery removed. If the weather is sunny, please make sure that suitable sun protection is 

applied and a cap may be worn too. It would be appreciated if every child can bring a water 

bottle. Finally, should you wish to take your child home with you after the event, they MUST 

be signed out. The signing out sheet will be with the class teacher on the day.  

 

Fingers crossed for fine weather and a great, healthy competitive atmosphere. For any 

sporting adults, there is likely to be an adult race taking place in each sports day. The children 

love to watch the grown-ups have a go too! We look forward to seeing you on the day. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Amanda Bennett 

(Headteacher) 
 


